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October 18, 2024 

 

Dear Property Owners and Residents: 

 

Re: October update on road construction: micro-surfacing 

 

 

This summer, a contractor applied micro-surfacing to the roads in your community. As we have shared 

with you, some parts of the work didn’t meet our expectations. Sturgeon County is working with the 

contractor to remedy these issues, and several deficiency repairs have already been completed. 

 

Any remaining repairs will be completed in the spring when conditions allow. Our contracts have provisions 

to ensure the contractor is responsible for correcting any deficient work, safeguarding the County’s 

interests throughout the process. 

 

The County also recognizes the concerns raised by a few residents about our oversight on this construction 

project. We are committed to reviewing our processes to identify any improvements for future projects. 

 

Staying in touch 

We understand that well-maintained roads are important to our residents and the County appreciates 

resident feedback. We invite you to provide input regarding any outstanding issues or infrastructure needs 

in the community. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please call Ty Fergel at 780-939-8250 or email 

tfergel@sturgeoncounty.ca. 

To stay up to date on all our projects, please visit the road construction project pages on our website at 

www.sturgeoncounty.ca/Roads. We encourage you to sign up to follow this construction project, as well as 

any others that may be of interest to you and receive weekly progress email updates. 

 

We will have updates for you once we have confirmed the spring schedule.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Max Adu-Safo 

Director, Transportation & Engineering Services 

Sturgeon County 

 

C:    Mayor Alanna Hnatiw, Sturgeon County 

  Councillor Deanna Stang, Division 5, Sturgeon County 

       Travis Peter, Interim Chief Administrative Officer, Sturgeon County 

       Gord Cebryk, General Manager, Infrastructure Services, Sturgeon County 
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